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Aqua New Jersey to Paint Water Storage Tank in Borough of Califon 
 
HAMILTON, NJ – Aqua New Jersey will be painting the Califon Water Storage Tank located on 
Pineridge Road near Winding Brook Lane this spring. The temporary tanks will arrive on Friday, 
May 6th, to continue providing pressure to the system during the project. The temporary 
storage tanks will be placed on Railroad Ave on the fire company’s fairgrounds near the old 
train station. 
 
Aqua New Jersey serves more than 184,000 people in 31 municipalities throughout Warren, 
Hunterdon, Burlington, Mercer, Monmouth, Camden, Gloucester and Ocean counties in the 
Garden State. Visit AquaAmerica.com for more information, or follow Aqua on Facebook at 
facebook.com/MyAquaAmerica and on Twitter at @MyAquaAmerica. 
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For release: May 5th, 2022 

 

Contact: Sean Kelly 
SKelly@AquaAmerica.com 
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